“A Recognized SUPERIOR WATER DISTRICT and a ‘WATER SMART’ Participant”

Build New Home or Renovate a Mobile Home

You must have three inspections:
1. You must notify the District when the pipes are in the ground and BEFORE
you pour the cement for the slab/foundation.
2. You must notify the District BEFORE you put the sheetrock up for the walls.
3. You must notify the District when the P-Traps and vents are installed.

These are some things that the inspector will be looking for:

- No direct connection between the public drinking water supply and where a
potential source of contamination exists. Potential sources of contamination are
isolated from the public water system by an air gap or an appropriate backflow
prevention assembly in accordance with state Commission regulations.

- No cross-connection between the public drinking water supply and a private
water system exists. Where an actual air gap is not maintained between the
public water supply and a private water supply, an approved reduced pressure
zone backflow prevention assembly is properly installed and a service
agreement exists for annual inspection and testing by a certified backflow
prevention device tester.

- No connection exists which would allow the return of water used for
condensing, cooling, or industrial processes back to the public water supply.

- There can be NO pipe or pipe fitting which contains lead. The definition of
Lead-free is less than or equal to a weighted average of .25 percent for surfaces
in contact with the potable water system in private water distribution facilities

- Solder or flux must be Lead-Free (less than .02 percent)

Interior of home in regards to the sewer lines.
- All sewer lines must be watertight. To make sure that no sewer will leak out of
them.
- All plumbing appliances must have P-Traps that are properly ventilated to the
outside.
- All plumbing must be to the Uniform Plumbing Code Standards.
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